
    

 

  

  18.11.2021 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Exciting News Tuck Shop Is Opening wb: 22.11.2021!!!! 
 
In response to our School Council’s request, we once again will be starting Tuck Shop 
at play time for Key Stage Two. 
 
Key Stage 1 will continue to get fruit provided at playtime for snack.  
 
Children will be able to choose one of the following items for tuck and could also choose 
a drink: 
 

Item Cost 

Slice of Toast 20p 

Crumpet 20p 

Tea Cake 20p 

Juicy Water 50p 

 
Children in KS2 are still able to bring in a healthy snack from home if they wish.  
 
Children will need to bring in the correct change if possible and order in the morning 
during registration. 
 
We look forward to getting tuck started again! Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lucy Naylor  
Headteacher 
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